
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

DORSET DRIVE

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
Wow! Well, what a month we have had at nursery. We have said 
goodbye to lots of our friends who are moving on to Primary school 
and enjoyed lots of different activity days to celebrate including our 
sports day, art attack day where we loved getting extremely messy, 
our graduation and Disney themed pre-school party! The children 
loved every minute of it, and we wish them all the best of luck in their 
next chapter. 
The children have also continued to watch as our caterpillars changed 
to butterflies and said goodbye to them too as we let them fly away in 
the garden. 
Across the nursery we have recently enjoyed a topic learning about 
recycling linked to our book of the week ‘How a recycling truck works’. 
The children enjoyed taking part in a range of activities such as sorting 
out recycling at the sorting Centre, learning about why we need to 
recycle, looking after the animals and making our own recycling truck. 
We will be setting up a new recycling centre in the entrance for 
parents to continue to recycle from home alongside their child. 
We held a stay and play session for our families to come in and see 
our nursery, they enjoyed taking part in a range of activities with us 
such as decorating biscuits, cooking dinner in the home corner, using 
sand and cement to build our walls in the construction area and 
making pictures.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
Following on from our recycling topic the children showed a great 
interest in different vehicles which will be our next topic where the 
children will be learning the importance of road safety, how we travel 
such as buses, trains cars and airplanes, and how we buy tickets and 
use money.

August 2023

Dates for the Diary:
4TH SEPTEMBER 2023

TERM TIME CHILDREN WILL RETURN TO NURSERY.
19TH SEPTEMBER 2023

PIRATE DAY
30TH OCTOBER 2023

HALLOWEEN SPOOKY TIME HAMPER
31ST OCTOBER

MONSTER BALL BASH- HALLOWEEN DISCO


